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Friday 26th May 2023 

 

PRESIDENT’S PEN 

 

It has been a great week of progress at the course this week. The texturing on the front fence is now 

complete with the painting planned for this Saturday. On Tuesday the honours boards went up in 

the club rooms and boy do they look good. There remains’ a few gaps and some fix ups needed; 

these will be completed shortly. It’s great when members bring positive ideas to the table to help 

move the club forward, thanks to Yahoo for some suggestions around the honours boards which are 

now being explored. A massive thanks to Carol M and Judy T for your work on the gardens by the 

practice putting green, they look great! It was a pleasure to catch up with the ladies Tuesday in the 

clubrooms, it was good to be able to take your feedback on board and answer some questions where 

possible. I will ensure this continues to be a regular event. A lot of semi-final club champ matches 

are happening this week, so good luck to all those involved. 

Clive Porter 

 

COMING UP IN MAY 

 

• Sunday 28th May – Mens top dog entries close 

• Monday 29th May – Midweek Ladies Pennants 36 Hole Finals @ Te Ngutu 

• Friday 2nd June – TNGC quiz night 

• Monday 5th June – Kings & Queens Ambrose Tournament  

• Saturday 10th June – All finals day 

 

SOUTH TARANAKI HALBERG GOLF TOURAMENT 

 

Manaia Golf Club is hosting this event on Sunday 18th June 2023. All funds raised on the day go to 

the Halberg Foundation and are used to assist disabled people in Taranaki to participate in the sport 

of their choice. Check out the poster below or chat to Stu Robinson for more information or to enter. 

 

MENS CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 

 

The semi-finalists have been confirmed for the club championships, some exciting matches are to 

follow, check them out below. Top Dog entries close this Sunday, the sheet is up in the men’s change 

room, we still have some spaces left. It would be great to see a good turnout for the Kings and 

Queens ambrose event on the 5th June. If you want to play but don’t have a team let Robert know 

and hopefully some teams can be made up. Good luck to upcoming matches and good golfing to 

you all. 

 
Seniors Richard Gyde vs Richard Hall Sam Houghton vs Glenn Moriarty 

Intermediates Mark Cleaver vs Ethan Arbuckle Malcolm Berry vs Scott Gyde 

Juniors Mark Reynolds vs Cohen Robins Ben Lagan vs Brent Espin 

Limits  Fred Kersten vs Stu McCallum Stephen White vs Ross Hepburn 

 

Matt Kelbrick 

 
  

 

http://www.tengutugolf.co.nz/
mailto:office@tengutugolf.co.nz


GOLFSHOP UPDATE WITH THE GOLFZONE 

 

With club championship matches taking place a small field contested the haggle last week which 

was won by Clem Fowler. Congratulations to Brett Prestidge who with 2 twos took home the jackpot 

payment. The new range of Sun Mountain Golf Bags are now available in store along with the latest 

-ProV1X golf balls. If we don’t have something, you want just ask      

Robert Larsen 

 

  

  
 

KINGS & QUEENS AMBROSE TOURAMENT  

 

Check out the details below for this new tournament on the calendar. It would be great to have a 

good contingent of Te Ngutu members for this to help make it ia success. Any questions or to enter 

please chat to Robert. 

Robert Larsen 

 

QUIZ NIGHT UPDATE 

 

The quiz night planned Tuesday 30th May will not be Friday 2nd June. Team spots are limited so 

please get your entry into Robert ASAP. $5 per player with a mximum of 8 players per team. Nightly 

and season prizes up for grabs. 

Robert Larsen 

 

59ERS RESULTS 

 

Beautiful conditions greeted a field of 42 this week in which B Inglis lead the way with a net 68, with 

G McGregor only a shot behind him with a 69. R Tito and F Kersten recorded 70’s with W Coxhead 

and M Duggan in on 71. Two’s were scored by C Fowler (11th) and G McGregor (16th). G Mcgregor 

picked up the closest to the pin on the 2nd, R Knapp on the 4th and C Fowler on the 11th. Raffle wins 

went to M Reynolds, P Bayley and G McGregor with G Bloor taking home the wooden spoon. 

Kevin Fare 

 

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS 

 

Over the last few months we have welcomed new members to the club. It’s a warm welcome to 

Karen Watts, Annelise Johnson, Paula Murray, Liam Heibner and Rhys Wineera. 

 

                           

             

            

              

              

                           
     

                        

             

                  

                  

                  



JUNIOR GOLF COACHING WITH GRANT MOORHEAD 

 

Last Sunday some of our junior golfers expericned some first class coaching from Grant. They all 

enjoyed it and benefitted from it greatly. 

 

   
 

Robert Larsen 

 

LADIES CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 

 
Yet another magic day out on the golf course. Old Roger the Dodger was looking splendid as usual in the 
sunshine - we could have entered him into the chook show in New Plymouth last weekend, but he was having 
a 'foul" day so that was the end of his proposed outing! The course was so still today, no wind, the autumn 
trees are magnificent with the dappled light of the sunshine. It's nearly time for the ghostly look of winter for 
the trees but the weather is still mild, so every leaf is hanging on. The final of the midweek pennant is now 
on this coming Monday. We have decided to run a raffle, so can I ask for donations for the raffle table. Many 
thanks. Louise has passed her thanks on to those who donated to the raffle table on Monday for their hosting 
of the 9-hole Pennant - they came out with 200$ plus, from that day. So well done ladies.  We need some 
Queens. We are hoping to have a Queens and Kings Ambrose tournament on the 5th of June Three in a 
team, at least one man and one lady, 20$ per head. Come and enjoy the fun day. Names to Rob, Matt or 
myself as soon as possible please. Good luck to the weekend pennant and 9-hole pennant teams coming up 
for play this week. If anyone has a free 30mins on any day Carol has asked the roadside agapanthus behind 
the 8th have the dead flower heads taken off. Do what you can over 30-mins and another person can carry 
on where you left off. Great to see the plasterer at the course today doing the front fence. Also, the honours 
board has been written up and put into place, it looks great. There is plenty of movement going forward out 
at Te Ngutu. Thanks to our president Clive for popping in today to update the ladies and answer questions, 
we are all Tickiteeboo.  

Lynne Newell 
 

SUPERB COURSE FEEDBACK 
 
On Wednesday we had 2 visitors from Miramar play the course. After the round they tracked me down to 
ensure I passed on their feedback to Ben and Todd, which was to congratulate them for the state of the 
course which they thought was fantastic in spite of the recent weather conditions. Well done boys and thanks. 

Robert Larsen 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 


